
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 Our Ref: FOI2014-080   Date: November 2014 

 
Subject: SFO staff remuneration 
 
 
This request asked: 

The total number of employees who received remuneration equal to, or in excess of £100,000 
in 2013-14. 

For those who received remuneration in excess of £150,000: 

            iii.    The remuneration received by the employee 

        iv.    An itemised list of expenses claims made by the employee. If an itemised list is not                                    

 available, please provide the amount the employee claimed in expenses in 2013-14 

The total number of permanent staff at the Serious Fraud Office who received such 

remuneration equal to, or in excess of, £100,000 in 2013-14 is eight.  This includes staff who 

left the SFO through a voluntary exit scheme during the year, and standard employers’ 

contributions to the civil service pension scheme. 

Four of those eight received remuneration in excess of £150,000. Some information about 

remuneration is already published on the internet and in the SFO’s annual report. This 

information is published in line with the Government’s transparency policies.  

We also have already published details of expenses for the senior management team on our 

website, www.sfo.gov.uk (search for ‘expenses’). 
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